Dear Representatives,

It is ever more URGENT to pass this beginning bill to reduce plastic waste because
of the health hazard effects on all people around the world.

Accordring to the New England Journal of Medicine,
microplastics are now found in our coratid arteries

and are now a cause of heart attacks, stroke and other diseases.
There are now more plastics,by weight, than fish in the oeans.
Please pass this bill for my children and grandchildren,

Roberta Houllahan

Hope St
Providence 02906



